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DATE:		October 24, 2018

TO:	Jefferson-Orange-Hardin Regional Transportation Planning Study (JOHRTS) Technical Committee Members

FROM:		Bob Dickinson, Director
		Transportation & Environmental Resources 

SUBJECT:	Scoring of Proposed Projects for the JOHRTS MTP-2045

Projects have been submitted for inclusion in the JOHRTS Metropolitan Transportation Plan-2045 (MTP-2045). As part of the JOHRTS Project Selection Process, it is necessary that the submitted projects in Category 2 be scored by the JOHRTS Technical Committee. 
The JOHRTS Technical Committee will meet on Wednesday, November 7, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. in the Large Conference Room of the City of Port Neches-City Hall, 1005 Merriman Street, to score all projects in the above-mentioned category. 
Anyone wishing to present information to the JOHRTS Technical Committee about a project will be given 2-4 minutes to do so.
It is extremely important that you participate in the scoring of the projects submitted for the JOHRTS MTP-2045.  
If any questions arise, please feel free to contact me at (409) 899-8444, ext. 7520.

[bookmark: _GoBack]BD:pc

***Please note meeting location***


President – Chris Kirkendall, Hardin County ǀ 1st VP – John Gothia, Orange County ǀ 2nd VP – Rebecca Ford, Bevil Oaks
3rd VP – Mary Adams, Kountze ǀ Treasurer – Kirk Roccaforte, Bridge City ǀ Secretary – Michael Sinegal, Jefferson County
				
Interim Executive Director – Shanna Burke

2210 Eastex Freeway Beaumont, Texas 77703-4929
(409) 899-8444 ǀ (409) 347-0138 fax
setrpc@setrpc.org ǀ http://www.setrpc.org
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